From: Hamilton, Luann 

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2013 9:41 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: Travel expenses to Designing Cities Conference in Phoenix, AZ for Scott Kubly, Luann Hamilton, and Janet Attarian

Steve,

Sorry for the delayed response sending this email re: recent travel to the Designing Cities Conference in Phoenix covered by the conference sponsor, the National Association of City Transportation Officials (NACTO).  Scott Kubly, Janet Attarian, and I attended the conference and gave presentations on Chicago transportation initiatives, including Complete Streets and Divvy.  We flew to Phoenix Sunday, October 27 and returned to Chicago Tuesday, October 29.  NACTO will reimburse us for round trip air fare between Chicago and Phoenix; two nights at the conference hotel (Hotel Palomar), meals (most were included in the conference registration fee), taxis, and incidentals.  NACTO waived registration fees for the three of us.

Please advise if you need any additional information. 

Thanks,

Luann

*Sorry this is a little late--I was distracted by Commissioner Klein's resignation announcement and CDOT's City Council budget hearing last week and I forgot to send this earlier.

Luann Hamilton

Deputy Commissioner

Chicago Department of Transportation

